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I am all for supporting our houseless community, but HB 3501 states that folks can 

camp on ANY public land. This is unacceptable. I can't buy any house I want or rent 

any apartment I want. I am constrained by my income. While no one should be living 

on the street, the options for where they can live should not be limitless. Safe rest 

villages, safe parking spaces, transitional housing. These are far better solutions than 

giving folks carte blanche to live wherever they want.  


